
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Our School Rules:       Try your best        Be calm        Be truthful        Be safe        Be kind 
 
 

Tuesday 7th November 

Dear Crackley Bank Families,  
 
It’s almost that time of year again – it’s Children in Need!  
 
On Friday 17th November we will be celebrating Children in 
Need in school with a ‘Fancy Dress Friday’ where children can 
come in their own fancy dress clothes (maybe you could be 
Pudsey with Pudsey ears!) or simply their own choice of 
clothes.  
 
Parent Pay will be open for donations of £1 and will be listed 
as ‘Children in Need’. As always, please do not donate unless 
you feel you are able to – everyone can still dress up and take 
part in the activities regardless of donation.  
 
Please feel free to look at the link below to get some ideas for 
fancy dress – this could be as simple as a mask (there are some 
masks you can make on the link).  
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/schools/primary-
school/fundraising-inspiration/  
We look forward to seeing the children in their ‘Fancy Dress 
Friday’ outfits!  
 
In school we will be joining in with some Children in Need 
activities, and will discuss the charity with the children. Each 
class will be choosing different things to do with the children, 
and will be celebrating it in their own way.  
 
Thank you once again for your continued support for our work 
with charities, and please only donate if you feel you are able 
to.   
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs Lowndes & all the Crackley Team 
 

Head Teacher:  
Ms S Stevenson  
 
Telephone:  
01782 567 700 
 
Blackthorn Place 
Chesterton 
Newcastle-under-Lyme 
Staffordshire,  
ST5 7BE 
 
www.crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk 

 


